
Headteacher’s 
Blog

Friday 23rd February 2018.

Welcome to our weekly blog.
Kind Regards, 
Belinda Athey- Headteacher.

Roof News - 
As you will see that the scaffolding works have been put in place over half term. 
The classrooms are watertight and the roof works will start on Monday.

World Book Day - 
Thursday 1st March. Children are welcome to join in the Whittingham tradition of 
dressing as their favourite book character and taking part in a book swap if 
they wish.

Roots and Shoots Programme- Year 5 children -
Following an introduction session this week we have the visit dates for the Year 
5 children to take part in this project 6th March, 24th April and 19th June. The 
focus is growing fruits and vegetables and to have a healthy lifestyle. 
All families are encouraged to sign up at the Change for Life Website for your 
FREE healthy snacking pack and get money-off vouchers and stickers for the 
kids.
Joining Change4Life means you will also receive emails including healthy 
eating tips, tasty recipes, fun activities for kids, offers and lots more!

Ofsted - We are looking forward to receiving our Ofsted Report which we will 
share with you as soon as it is ready.

MUGA- We are awaiting a start date so will keep you informed.

Football Squad - away match to St Paul’s Tuesday 27th February at 3.30p.m.
Monday 19th March- Parent’s Evening- Letter to follow.


